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This episode of the Pipeliners Podcast features Jim Curry discussing the latest developments in
PHMSA’s Notice of Preliminary Rulemaking on CO2 pipelines.

The conversation covers key aspects of the proposed rule, potential challenges in implementation,
and what the future holds for CO2 pipeline regulation.

Jim shares insights on the regulatory landscape, the impact of the Satartia, Mississippi incident, and
how industry stakeholders are responding to evolving safety and compliance requirements.
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